
Ms. Jennings’ First 
Grade Class  

 

 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 I can already tell this is going to be a great year! In order to have a 
fun and safe year, I have made a list of classroom rules and 
consequences. It is very important to not only read over them yourself 
but to make sure your child knows the rules and consequences as well. 
After reading and reviewing it with your child, please provide your 
signature along with your child’s signature on the provided lines and 
return to school.  
 

Ms. Jennings 
 
 

Rules in the Classroom 
1. Use polite manners when communicating with everyone. 
2. Be positive in the classroom. If there is a problem, please 

come to me and let me help you work it out! 
3. Be a good listener when I or another classmate is talking to 

the class. 
4. Keep your hands to yourself. Do not take other student’s 

belongings without their permission. 
5. Do your own work. I will gladly answer questions and provide 

help when you need it. 
 
 



 
Rules when using the Computers/iPads 

1. Computers/iPads can only be used with my permission. 
2. Keep your hands on your own device. 
3. Be cautious when getting out and putting up the devices. Use 

gentle hands. 
4. Computers/iPads can only be used for school appropriate 

activities. (schoolwork, learning games, etc.) 
5. Devices will usually be used for 30-45 minutes at a time. This 

time frame depends on the activity. 
 

Rules for using the Internet 
1. Only websites that are school and teacher approved can be 

used. 
2. Do not login using someone else’s password and username. 

You many only use your own. 
3. Downloading anything is not allowed. All of the applications 

and websites you will need will already be on the device.  
4. If you are confused or lost on where to go on the internet, 

ask for my help and I will gladly give it.  
5. Cyberbullying is never allowed. If you or someone else is 

being cyberbullied, tell me immediately.  
 

 



 
Consequences: If you chose to break the rules 

above: 
1. A verbal warning will be given for the first time.  
2. Parent’s will receive a note the second time and device 

privilages for the day will be removed. 
3. A call to the parents will be made, you will be sent to the 

office, and privilages for the week will be removed the 
third time.  

 
When you copy, cheat or steal someone else’s work and use it 
as your own, it is called plagiarism. There is a zero-tolerance 
policy for plagiarism inside and out of the classroom. 
 
Copyright is a legal right that gives the owner of the work the 
right to say how or when their work can be used by others. It 
is considered stealing to take something that is copyrighted 
without permission. However, the Fair Use Policy does allow 
some copyrighted material to be used. 
 
 
 
Student’s Signature                                                              Date 
 
 
 
Parent/Guardian’s Signature        Date 
 
 
 
Teacher’s Signature         Date 


